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25th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 3 Curriculum Letter – Summer Term 

 
I hope that you all had an enjoyable and restful Easter holiday. We have a very busy summer term ahead, packed 
with special events, new learning challenges and hopefully the sunny weather will continue so that we can get 
outdoors a little more. 
 
Here is an outline of our curriculum for the coming term:  
 

Maths 
Fractions 
2D and 3D Shape, angles 
Time – 12 and 24 hours clock 
Measurement: length, capacity, mass  
Revision of mental and written strategies for all 
4 operations (+, -, x, ÷) 

Literacy 
Nonsense poetry 
Biographies (linked to topic) 
Roman myths 

Science 
Plant nutrition and reproduction 

Computing 
Word processing 
Espresso Coding 

RE 
What kind of world did Jesus want? 
Can made up stories tell the truth? 

Geography/History 
Emperors and Empires (Romans) 

PE 
Athletics 
Rounders 
Cricket 

Art & DT 
Beautiful botanicals (Observational painting) 
Mosaic Masters 
Greenhouse (3D construction) 

PHSCE 
Being my best 
Growing and changing 

French 
Food 
At School 
 

 
 
 
Homework  
We will be continuing with our fortnightly cycle of homework for Maths and English. Please use Spelling Shed to 
regularly revise and consolidate your child’s recall of high frequency key words and all the year 3 challenge words, in 
addition to their weekly list.  Regular reading to an adult should also continue as well as practicing those times 
tables.  

mailto:office.3807@kidmore-end.oxon.sch.uk


 
PE 
Our PE days for this term and are Tuesday and Friday.  As previously, children may come to school in their PE kits on 
those days.  Also, as the sun gets stronger, your child may wish to bring a sun-hat to wear outside.   
 
Key dates 
Half term    w/c 30th May 
Roman workshop   Friday 10th June 
School closed    Monday 20th June 
Trip to Oxford Botanical Gardens Friday 24th June (tbc) 
Assessment week   w/c 13th June 
Sports Day    Tuesday 5th July 
Reports out    Monday 11th July 
Visit new class    Wednesday 13th July 
Term ends    Thursday 21st July 1.30pm 
 
 
As always, if you have concerns or queries at any time, please do not hesitate to contact me. My email is:  
jsalt@kidmore-end.co.uk 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Mrs Salt 

 
 


